
 

NOTICE FROM CGC 

A guest lecture on “Becoming a great student’ by Prof. M. Vishwanatham, 

Osmania University is being organized for all E1 and E2 students by Career 

Guidance Cell of our University at 2:00 PM on 15
th
 February  2017 in SAC 

building. Concerned students are requested to attend the same. 


